
From: Skrypek, Henry
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Hearing about 655 charles
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 1:06:04 AM

I was told to email you about my firewood and the progress of of moving it it is 3/4 done
we've been working on it the  snow and the covid-19 has hampered the  progress a  little bit
but we should have it all moved by this Friday I got a call the other day from Paul seely she
told me to keep picking away at the big stuff in the middle of the yard which we have been
doing I've left her numerous messages on the progress of this job any questions please call me
at 651-224-6469 or email me at  henry.Skrypek@ MetroTransit.org thank you
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